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CMP receives second STS-crane.

May 12, 2025 12:00 CEST

The second Ship-to-Shore (STS) crane has
now arrived in Copenhagen

CMP has now received the second and final STS crane for the new container
terminal in Ydre Nordhavn. The crane arrived from Konecranes in Finland and
was unloaded next to the first STS crane, which was received in April.

The two STS cranes are central to the new container terminal, which is
expected to open during the autumn of 2025. The terminal will increase
cargo handling capacity and strengthen CMP’s position as an important hub
for international maritime transport and secirity of supply.



Terminal operations will be carried out without the use of fossil fuels - a key
element in CMP’s ambition to achieve net-zero CO, emissions by 2025.

For further information, please contact:

Ulrika Prytz Rugfelt, Chief Communications & Sustainability Officer,
Copenhagen Malmo Port AB

Email: ulrika.prytz@cmport.com, Phone: +46 (0)70 252 00 98.
Facts Ship-to-Shore crane:

 Ship-to-Shore (STS) cranes - 2 units

e Height (to top): 77.34 metres

e Height (with boom up): 108 metres

e Lifting height: 42 metres

* Distance between crane tracks: 24 metres

* Weight: 1,150 tonnes

* Boom outreach: 42.5 metres

» Backreach: 18 metres

» Power supply: 3 phase 10 kV

e Lifting capacity: 65/75 tonnes

* Hoisting speed: 90-180 m/min

» Generates power when containers are lowered

» Semi-automatic operation and remote control
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